
JVHS CTAE DAY (PART I) 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2016   

8:25 AM TO 3:25 PM 

PARENTS & GUARDIANS, PRIOR TO VISITING ANY 

CLASSROOM. PLEASE REPORT TO OUR PARENT 

RESOURCE ROOM/322, TO SIGN-IN. 

YOU WILL BE ABLE TO VISIT THE FOLLOWING 

CLASSROOMS: 

ARCHITECTURE & ENGINEERING/RM 322—  MR. GRAHAM 

AUTOMOTIVE/RM 335  MR. HARRIS 

AUTOMOTIVE/RM 333 MR. WOODARD 

BUSINESS/RM 218  MRS. LANDON 

CONSTRUCTION/RM 313 MR. MCCRAINE 

METALS/RM 323  MR. MCGROTHA 

HEALTHCARE/RM 268  MRS. NAIL 

CULINARY/RM 311  CHEF SCOTT 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT 

 MS. OGLETREE IN ROOM 322 

 

The Red Jacket 
Parent Newsletter N O V E M B E R / D E C E M B E R   2 0 1 6    

UPCOMING DATES &  PARENT INFO 

FAFSA WORKSHOP 

SENIORS & THEIR PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2016 

JVHS AUDITORIUM @ 10:00 AM 

CHECK OUT NEW FAFSA GUIDELINES ON OUR JVHS WEB-

SITE (PARENT TAB) 

“30 YEARS FROM NOW IT WON’T 

MATTER WHAT SHOES YOU WORE 

HOW YOUR HAIR LOOKED OR THE 

JEANS YOU BOUGHT   

WHAT WILL MATTER IS WHAT  YOU 

LEARNED AND HOW YOU USED IT” 

YOUR STUDENT GOING TO 

COLLEGE? 

JUNIORS SHOULD START THINKING ABOUT 

TAKING THE SAT OR ACT IN THE SPRING. 

YOU CAN TAKE EITHER TEST AS MANY TIMES 

AS YOU WISH.  ALSO, COLLEGES WILL AC-

CEPT EITHER TEST.  ALL STUDENTS ARE ELI-

GIBLE FOR A FEE WAIVER FOR TWO SAT 

TESTS AND TWO ACT TESTS.  IN OUR GUID-

ANCE OFFICE THERE IS A REQUEST FORM AT 

THE FRONT COUNTER.  REMEMBER THAT IF 

YOU SIGN UP FOR A TEST AND DON’T AT-

TEND THAT STILL COUNTS YOUR FEE WAIV-

ER.  BE CAREFUL WHEN SIGNING UP AND 

MAKE SURE ARE COMMITTED TO ATTEND-

ING THE TEST ON THAT  DAY.   

TESTING WEBSITES: 

WWW.COLLEGEBOARD.ORG 

WWW.ACTSTUDENT.ORG 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS SEE  A GUIDANCE 

COUNSELOR 

CHRISTMAS BREAK  12/21/2016 THRU 01/06/2017 STUDENTS RETURN 01/11/2017 
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Class of 2017 
Senior Dues    $65.00  

In order to participate in Senior activities that are planned throughout the school year, stu-
dents must pay Class Dues.  Senior dues should be paid to Mrs. Strickland in Room 135.  If a 
student has not paid their Freshman ($10.00), Sophomore ($15.00), and/or Junior ($25.00) 
dues, they must pay those in addition to the Senior Dues ($65.00).  Senior Dues fund numer-
ous projects, parties, the senior luncheon and the graduation ceremony, etc.  LAST DAY TO 
PAY CLASS DUES:  Friday, April 14, 2017. 

Grades/Class Schedules  

It is VERY important that seniors pass all of their classes and attend school every day.  Parents and 
students are always welcome to come to Room 135 to review transcripts and make sure they are on 
track for graduation. 

Cap, Gown, & Diploma Cover—Balfour 

In order to participate in the Graduation Ceremony, seniors will need to purchase a cap, gown, tassel, & diplo-
ma cover from Balfour.  This is the company that handles our graduation items.  The cost is $70.00 for these 
items (unless you purchase the Senior Class Package which it is included in).  The representative will be here 
during lunch on Tuesday, December 6, to collect orders again.  The price will increase to $75.00 on Tuesday, 
February 7, 2017.   

 

Scholarships 

Paying for college can be very expensive; however, scholarships are available.  It is 
important that you plan ahead and start filling out applications now.  Check with the 
Guidance Department for more information. 

Senior Class Group Picture 

Plans are being made to take the Senior Class Group Picture in December dur-
ing ILT.  Please plan to wear your Senior t-shirt and be in this picture.     

Senior T-Shirts/Hoodies 

Orders are now being taken for the Senior Shirts.  Pick up a price list and order form in 
Room 135.    

Senior Slideshow 

Please bring in 2-4 baby pictures and 2-4 senior pictures for the Senior Slideshow.  This is viewed at Class 
Day.  Place in a Ziploc bag or envelope with your name on it.  Pictures will be scanned and re-
turned to you in a timely manner.  Pictures should be of graduate only—no brothers, sisters, parents, etc. 

should be in photos.  All baby pictures are due to Mrs. Strickland in Room 135 by the end of school 
on Tuesday, December 20.   
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AFTER OUR JVHS TEAM 

GOT IT DONE!!! 

 

 

BEFORE OUR JVHS TEAM 

GOT TO WORK !!! 
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JVHS 2015-2016 SPORTS SCHEDULES 
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